From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 9:54 AM
To: Telli, Andrea; Berlin, Steve
Cc: Ross, Jennifer; Baronica Roberson
Subject: RE: Flint Symposium

Hi Steve:  My talk centered on easy and affordable ways of transforming children’s services in a changing environment.  It included research and CPL’s work on Summer Learning and early learning spaces.  My hotel for one night, dinner and a luncheon at the Flint Public Library were all covered by the Mott Foundation.  Please let me know if you need more details or follow up.   

Best,

Liz McChesney

